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The Florida Council on the Social Status of Black Men and Boys (CSSBMB) announced Terrell 
Nelson has been selected as executive director of the Florida Council on the Social Status of Black 
Men and Boys. The newly created position is the first for CSSBMB. 
 
Prior to joining the Florida Council on the Social Status of Black Men and Boys, Mr. Nelson served 
as an Academic Program Specialist for Florida State University. He received his Bachelor of 
Science in Sociology at Florida A&M University, Master of Science in Higher Education 
Administration at Duquesne University and is currently in his doctoral program (Philosophy in 
Ethical Leadership in Higher Education) at Saint Thomas University. 
 
“Mr. Nelson is the right leader for the council,” said Jerome Hill, Chairman of the Florida Council 
of the Social Status of Black Men and Boys. “Terrell’s extensive academic background and 
program development skills will help CSSBMB strengthen partnerships, develop strategic 
alliances, and create published research analysis to help improve the lives of black men and boys. 
I believe his strong leadership experience, energy and creativity will help focus the council to 
continue serving as an organization to develop effective programs, legislation, and best practices 
that will have a positive impact on the lives of Florida’s black males.” 

 
Terrel Nelson began his new position on December 9, 2022. 
 
The Florida Council on the Social Status of Black Men and Boys was created by state statute in 
2006. 
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